A SPRING NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT
You can always count on the ladies and gentlemen of MABA to make The Hill look great from March through December.
As has been noted, several ladies from MABA planted pansies throughout Mount Adams yesterday and those flowers sure look great with their blooms sticking through the falling snow.  A ride over the Ida Street Bridge is worth the trip.  That bridge has never looked better in the spring!
Today Peter Djuric and I satisfied our need to play with power tools and cleaned out three gardens. Peter is a perfectionist and it is a pleasure to help him.  He really knows what to do and how to do it to get a garden ready.  And what a great guy!
When we were working on the top side of Hill Street, we encountered the entire David Brecount family out picking up trash on various points throughout The Hill.  They always have been dedicated Hill residents and it was never more apparent than today while working through the falling snow.
Just more visceral evidence that The Hill is blessed with great neighbors!
The revitalization project keeps moving along nicely.  The committee expects to be able to make an interim report within a few months.  Real progress is being made and will be brought into fruition in the fall months.
Kurt Meier
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